
Paula Ferris Einaudi


From: Paula Ferris Einaudi


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:42 PM


To: Louis Uccellini


Subject: Re: Louis's presentation this a.m.


Just sent it to Franco and am eager to see it with him. Thanks!


However…what are we to make of the story coming out about Sec. Ross threatening to fire some of your


employees ove the Alabama business?


Paula


On Sep 9, 2019, at 2:36 PM, Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal <louis.uccellini@noaa.gov> wrote:


Paula: Gave a speech today at the National NWA  meeting.  Please show Franco.  All well. Still


standing. Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


Begin forwarded message:


From: Gregory Romano - NOAA Federal <gregory.romano@noaa.gov>


Date: September 9, 2019 at 11:39:14 AM CDT


To: John Sokich <john.sokich@noaa.gov>


Cc: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal <louis.uccellini@noaa.gov>


Subject: Louis's presentation this a.m.


Louis asked me to forward. More to come.


https://www.facebook.com/nwasorg/videos/550500372391263/?hc_location=ufi
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